Amity Township Environmental Advisory Council

Amity Township Municipal Building

July 12, 2010

7:00 p.m

.
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CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order by Marlin Zechman, Secretary.  In addition, in attendance were Matt Gonder and Bob Hoeveler.
MINUTES

The minutes from the June 2010 meeting were approved with a 3-0 vote.

OLD BUSINESS

EAC Membership – Dave Wentzel’s letter of interest and resume were reviewed to have Dave become full member of EAC.  Vote passed 3-0 to recommend him to Board of Supervisors.  

Zechman will prepare letter or recommendation for Kris Bompadre and Dave Wentzel to the Board of Supervisors.  

This was Bob Hoeveler’s last meeting.  He submitted his resignation to the EAC and to the Township.  Mr. Wentzel represents Bob’s replacement.  
Public Comment – Dave Wentzel attended the meeting to formerly advise of his interest in becoming a full EAC member.  
The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  The next meeting will be held on Monday, August 9, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. in the Amity Township building.
Respectfully submitted, 

Marlin Zechman
Recording Secretary

